
From: Pankaj Chandra <pankaj.chandra@ahduni.edu.in>
Date: 28 September 2023 at 22:06:26 IST
To: Soumya Swaminathan - MSSRF <doctorsoumya@mssrf.res.in>
Subject: Condolences

  Dear Soumya,

I am so sorry to hear of the demise of your father. The country will forever be
indebted to him and his wisdom. 

Parents don't go away - they remain in our memories - in places where they
sat and in things that they did with us. Please accept my condolences and
those on behalf of Ignite.

Warm Regards,

Pankaj

Professor Pankaj Chandra
Vice Chancellor 
Ahmedabad University
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